
Boozy  joins  Ian  Murray  at
Dumbarton

Former Hibs’ favourite Guillame Beuzelin will join Ian Murray
at Dumbarton replacing Hearts bound Jack Ross.

The 35-year old Frenchman, who has been coaching at Easter
Road youth academy as well as the SFA, is likely to be in the
dugout for today’s friendly against Edinburgh City.

Hibs’ fans have taken to social media to wish the popular
midfielder well and many believe that this could be a future
‘dream team’ at Easter Road.

Murray yesterday told the club website: “Guillame will be at
Ainslie Park tomorrow so that we can have a smooth handover
with Jack and it’ll be an opportunity for him to get to know
the lads.

“He’ll officially come on board in the next seven days once
all the paperwork has been sorted.”

‘Boozy’ started his career at Le Havre – the town of his birth
– in 1999 and joined Hibs under Tony Mowbray in 2004. He
played in the 2007 League cup win against Kilmarnock.

He holds an UEFA B licence (working towards his A licence) and
is qualified at SFA Youth level 5.
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